NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
DUE TO SEVERE WINTER WEATHER THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE STILWELL CITY COUNCIL AND THE STILWELL IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY HAVE BEEN RE-SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 9, 2014 AT 6:00 P.M.

______________________________

Shelldon L. Miggletto, City Clerk-Treasurer
______________________________

Shelldon L. Miggletto, Secretary

Posted Monday, January 06, 2014 12:47 p.m.

Stilwell City Hall 503 W. Division Street

Stilwell Community Building 6th & Poplar Street

